
 

James Campbell High School Band Boosters 
Executive Board Meeting Minutes 

Wednesday, March 3, 2021 6:30pm. 
Via Zoom 

Present: Matthew Yamada, Band Director Abby Rosacia, Treasurer 
Jason Higashionna, President Lynette Petty, Color Guard Advisor 
Heather Morgan, Vice President Nancy Lord, Secretary 

Meeting called to order at 6:32pm.


Board discussed the reimbursement request from Shane Eguchi. Matt is forwarding the 
documentation he received from Shane to Jason. 


Lynette requested that board reimburse color guard students who purchased uniforms, but 
never used them. There are 9 seniors at a total of $1,350. Students must return their uniforms 
in good condition for future use. Returned uniforms would be resold to future color guard 
participants.


Board discussed whether to renew Charms. Renews on 4/27/21 at a cost of $349 per year. 
Concerns voiced were the cost, since it is currently not being utilized. However, Charms 
contains much data that would need to be reentered if canceled or used other forum. Board 
will revisit this issue at next meeting.


Parent meeting with Ewa Makai and Ilima bands is tentatively scheduled for after spring break.


Board reminded Matt to send out the Booster parent letter.


Lynette asked directors when it may be possible for her to hold an on campus color guard 
basics workshop before summer begins. Directors will make request to admin.


Jason is waiting on quote for marching band pins and senior medals to be distributed before 
end of school year. Matt is sending Jason the number students per grade level who originally 
signed up for marching band. 


Board agreed to meet again in two weeks on Wednesday, March 17, 2021 at 6:30pm via Zoom.


Meeting adjourned at 7:10pm.



